
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
18 February 2022 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we close for half-term today, I just wanted to thank you all for your support, it has been amazing 
and very much appreciated.  On behalf of everyone in school we wish you a great half-term break.  
 
If you get the chance, please read my latest blog by clicking here. 
 
Also, please find attached a joint letter from Prof. Kate Ardern (Director of Public Health) and Dr. 
Tim Dalton (GP Chair NHS Wigan). 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher  
 

https://www.arrowsmith.wigan.sch.uk/blog/2022-02-17-11-51-25-in-february-there-is-everything-to-hope-for-and-nothing-to-regret

